
Foxwood Academy invites you to 
a Coffee Morning on  
Friday 1st April 2022  

at 10.00am 
 
 
 
 

Come along for an informal chat and meet 
other parents and carers to share ideas and 

information! 
 

We will be discussing EHCP’s 
(Educational Health Care Plan) 

 
What is an EHCP? What is an Annual Review? 

As a parent, what information should I  
provide? Do I need to attend a meeting? What 

is the EHCP Hub? 
 

We will try to answer these questions and  
anything else you are unsure of regarding the 

process of an EHCP from start to finish. 
 

Refreshments will be available and we look 

forward to seeing you! 
 

Please email Ruby on ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk  
if you are able to attend 

ruby

